s mm} Fpho G o uldin 17 44 o, LI 0 Gypp-Hustoms

November 27, 1968

Dr. James B, Rhoads

Archivist e¢f the United States
Nafional Archives and Records Service
Wa ahington, b. €, 20'4.08

Dear Dr, Rhoadss /

The following Warren Commission documents allude to FBI and Secret
Service investigations of the report that Lee Harvey Oswald was an
"agent" and the eonnestion of Alonzo Hudkins and Josegh Goulden
with the rumor: CD87, folder 5, Contrel No., 640; 0D385:106; and
CDL63 ., .

Are there any other FBI, Secrét Serviss, or CIA reports of such
investigations?

These reports, as supplied me, have no copies of the pertimmnt
stories written by these reporters, If they are in the files, I
would like eoples.

0D385:106 makes reference to the interview of FBI SA James W,
Russell with Hudkins, I would like a eopy of that repert, which
was not included in what was sent me. It also refers to ths pos-
sible interview of Mrs. Linda Rosenthal ef Fort Worth, which T
would like, There iz an inference that Mrs, Ruth Paine may have
been interviewed on this subject. If she was, I would appresciate
a sopy of that interwiew,

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg



